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I wholeheartedly oppose this, and any other proposal to repeal Oregon's vote by mail 

ballot system. 

 

This is nothing more than a blatant attempt at suppressing voter turnout, from a weak 

spined senator who cannot accept that his party's horrendous platform isn't popular 

with the majority of this state's constituency. 


